

Australian Government

Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

CONTACT:

TELEPHONE: (02) 6271 5829 FACSIMILE: (02) 6271 5850

GOVERNMENT
COMMUNICATIONS UNIT
3-5 National Circuit

CANBERRA A.CT 2600

Mr Michael Nelson Parks Strategic Development Section Parks Australia Department of the Environment and Heritage GPO Box 787 Canberra ACT 2601

Fax: 6274 2349

Dear Mr Nelson

Australian Government Branding

I am writing in response to the request received from you that the decision on exemption from the new Australian Government branding requirements in relation to a number of entities under the Director of National Parks be reconsidered.

The Prime Minister has considered the request and the following entities have been granted exemption and may therefore continue to use their current logos:

- The Australian National Botanic Gardens
- Australian Biological Resources Study
- Beecroft Weapons Range
- Booderee National Park
- Christmas Island National Park
- Kakadu National Park
- Norfolk Island National Park and Botanic Garden
- Pulu Keeling National Park and Cocos Island Conservancy
- Uluru-Kata Tjuta National Park.

If you have any queries on this matter you can contact me on 6271 5400.

Your sincerely

Chris Taylor

Assistant Secretary

Government Communications Unit

|| March 2004